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23rd Session of the UPR working group
Recommendations by Finland to Myanmar
6 November 2015

Mr. President,
Finland wishes to thank Myanmar for presenting its national report and makes the following recommendations:

1) Firstly, Finland recommends that Myanmar supports the active and meaningful participation of women, "ethnic groups", internally displaced persons and refugees in the implementation of the Nationwide Ceasefire Agreement, including the national dialogue.  
2) Secondly, Finland recommends Myanmar to ensure impartial and effective investigation of violence perpetrated against women and violence perpetrated against children, and to ensure reparations for victims and the right to a fair trial, including legal aid, for both the victim and the accused. 
In addition to the recommendations provided, Finland expresses its appreciation for the ongoing efforts of Myanmar to advance the situation of women and girls and commends Myanmar for the recently adopted National Strategic Plan for the Advancement of Women (2013-2022).

Finland encourages Myanmar to ensure an inclusive peace building process as recommended by the UPR in 2011 – in particular, the commitment made in the Nationwide Ceasefire Agreement to inclusive political dialogue.  
Thank you.
